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December 6, 2024 
 
 
 
Scott Kolb, Secretary/Treasurer 
The Duke Ditch Company 
PO Box 488 
Hotchkiss, CO 81419 
Ph (970) 234-4780 
 
 
 
 
Re:  Piping of Duke Ditch (CT2017-915) - Loan Deauthorization 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kolb: 
 
This letter is to inform you that on November 20, 2024, the Colorado Water Conservation Board 
approved the de-authorization of your loan for the project referenced above. The loan was originally 
approved in March, 2016 for $90,900.00. No funds were accessed, and the funds are no longer available 
for use on the subject project. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. Kaylee 
Salazar, CWCB Loan Contracts Manager will be in touch to cancel the loan contract. 
 
On behalf of the Board, I would like to thank you for your interest in a loan from the CWCB. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Kirk Russell, P.E., Chief 
Finance Section 
 
 

 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 718 
Denver, CO 80203 


